

EDUCATION RESOURCES

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR Tony McDaid

Headteacher Mrs Maria Neil

Greenburn School

Our ref:

If calling ask for:

Phone: 01355 237278

Date: April 2021

Dear Parents/Carers

The Scottish Parliament elections will take place on Thursday 6th May 2021,

The Election Office has advised that the school will be used as a Polling Station on **Thursday 6**th **May 2021** which means that the school will be closed on this day to pupils.

The school will open as normal on Friday 7th May 2021.

Topping

I apologise for any inconvenience this may cause but as you are probably aware public buildings and some schools are used as Polling Stations during elections.

Also, to remind parents of the Early May Bank Holiday on **Monday 3rd May 2021**, children will return to school on Tuesday 4th May 2021.

Yours sincerely

Ann Topping

Depute Head Teacher

Calderwood Road East Kilbride Phone: (01355 237278) Email: (office@greenburn.s-lanark.sch.uk)

